## LEYBOURNE SS PETER & PAUL C E PRIMARY ACADEMY



Rectory Lane North Leybourne West Malling Kent ME19 5HD

Tel: 01732 842008

Email: headteacher@leybourne.school www.leybourne.school

22nd July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Years 5 and 6 Residential Visit to: Cuffley Active Learning Centre Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> to Friday 27<sup>th</sup> March 2026

Thank you for confirming your child will be attending the residential visit to Cuffley Active Learning Centre in Potters Bar, Hertfordshire on the above-mentioned dates.

We can now confirm the cost of the visit will be £210.00. The non-refundable deposit of £35.00 has been paid which leaves a balance of £175.00.

As always, if you are likely to experience difficulty in meeting the full cost, or need a longer period of time to pay balance, please do speak to me in confidence. We are keen that no child should miss out due to financial worries, particularly given the current economic climate.

The total amount must be paid by **Friday 9th January 2026.** Payments can only be made via Arbor.

The payments can be made in the following instalments to spread the cost over a longer period of time. If you wish to make payments in smaller sums to spread the cost further, this will be possible on Arbor. Payments must be made via Arbor.

Non-refundable Deposit	Paid
Interim payment	by Friday 12th September 2025
Interim payment	by Friday 10th October 2025
Interim payment	by Friday 7 <sup>th</sup> November 2025
Interim payment	by Friday 12th December 2025
Final payment	by Friday 9th January 2026
	Interim payment Interim payment Interim payment Interim payment

## £210.00

*Nurturing the spark of God within* 

"Those who trust in the Lord will find new strength. They will soar high on wings like eagles" Isaiah 40:31



The remaining payments have been added to Arbor so you can begin to make payments before the new academic year should you wish.

The date required for the final payment may appear to be early, given that the trip takes place in March, however Cuffley Active Learning Centre requires full payment in advance.

A reminder we will hold a Parent Information evening, giving further details about the trip, on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> January at 7pm in the KS2 building.

Kind regards

Tina Holditch